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The Work Health and Safety Committee are completing a walkability survey to reflect on a visitor’s experience of finding their way around this site. Feedback will help us improve our client’s \ visitors journey once they reach the site.

Each department on the site is being requested to complete 2 surveys by asking 2 clients\ visitors to undertake the survey. The surveys are designed such that a health worker can ask the participant the questions in an informal manner and record their responses on their behalf. The survey should take less than 10 minutes to complete. If the client would like to complete it on their own that is fine however when they hand it back, please quickly look over their responses to seek clarification if necessary and to ensure they have responded to each section. 

Please be familiar with the questions on the survey. You will see it asks about the client’s experience from when they enter the car park until they reach their destination (your department). It may be necessary to walk back out to the main entrance with the client and retrace steps back to your department. 

If you have any questions about the process, please don’t hesitate to contact either;
· Maxine Molyneux (Health Promotion Officer) Ambulatory Care workstations – 66399142, OR
· Paul Pattison (Physio, Allied Health Manager) Ambulatory Care workstations - 66399155 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR 2 COMPLETED SURVEYS 
NO LATER THAN MONDAY 23RD JANUARY
TO:   Maxine Molyneux, Health Promotion Officer, Ambulatory Care Workstations 

